
 

 

 
 
May 4, 2016 
 
Attention:  Mazda General Managers, Service and Parts Managers 
 
Subject:    Safety Recall 9316D Update 
 
  
Final documents for Safety Recall 9316D are now available on eMDCS and MS3. 
 
Mazda will notify the affected U.S. owners by first class mail on May 10, 2016.  
 
Your understanding and support in carrying out this safety recall are greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
Mazda Technical Services 
 

 
 

 


